
The Reverend Mack Powell 
Oklahoma Pastoral Institute 
3216 Tinker Diagonal Expressway 
Del City, Oklahoma 73115 

Dear Mack: 

March 24, 1970 

Good to hear from •you and to know the Oklahoma Pastoral Institute 
Is still quite active. 

I am now In Houston at the Institute of Religion where I will be 
through the summer. I am enjoying my work here very much. My princi­
pal clinical relationship Is with Dr. Phil Hansen at the VA Hospital 
in the psychiatric ward. 

Thanks for sending the materials. I would have been glad to have 
sent them back to Enid, but I am afraid by this time the events are 
already over. Any further communication you have that needs to go 
on the Enid bulletin boards, please send them directly to Dean Joyce. 

Yours sincerely, 

Thomas C. Oden 

TCO/ra 
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